
Hello,
My name is Joel Slegers.  My Parents, my wife, 45 hard working employees, and myself farm our dairy in Dayton in full compliance 
of CAFO ODA regulations.  I oppose SB 583 because it is totally unnecessary.  Bills like this are being proposed with the example of 
a bad actor who was shut down by the system we have in place.  The system worked and continues to work in a state where 
dairymen have voluntarily adopted progressive environmental practices.  Thank you for hearing my testimony.


